
Freedom of Information Request – Dangerous wild animal licences 

 
Date received: 13/07/22  

Request and Response: 
 
 
*Could you please provide me with a list of the number of each species of 
animals that are currently licensed under the Dangerous Wild Animals Act by 
you to owners who live in your council area?* 
 
We do not have any dangerous wild animal licenses issued in the Borough. 

 


